
 
     

CARLOW COUNTY COUNCIL 
SUMMARY OF SOCIAL HOUSING ASSESSMENT 2023 

HOUSING (MISCELLANEOUS PROVISIONS) ACT 2009 
SOCIAL HOUSING ASSESSMENTS (SUMMARY) REGULATIONS 2016 

 
Carlow County Council is at present preparing a summary of social housing assessments in order to establish 
the extent of the need existing at the 1st November 2023, for social housing accommodation. 
 
As and from the 1st November 2023, all future allocations will be based on this assessment so any person that 
is on the Housing List prior to the 11th August 2022 who require, or are likely to require housing must submit an 
application form. 
 
Those housed by RAS and HAP and approved Transfer Applicants are not required to complete this SSHA 2023 
application form.  
 
Persons in need of accommodation and who are unable to provide accommodation from their own resources 
should complete an application form and forward to Carlow County Council as soon as possible, but not later 
than Friday 22nd September, 2023. 
 
Application forms can be requested from the Housing Department, Carlow County Council, Civic Offices, Tullow, Co. 
Carlow.  All contact details are listed below:  
 
Email: ssha@carlowcoco.ie  
or 
Tel: 059/9170368 or 059/9170364  
or 
Website:  www.carlow.ie  
or 
Carlow County Council, County Offices, Athy Road, Carlow 
or 
Council Area Office, McGrath Hall, Bagenalstown, Co. Carlow 

 
Fully Completed Forms must be returned to: 

 
The Housing Department, 

Carlow County Council, 
Civic Offices, 

Tullow, 
Co. Carlow. 

 
FAILURE TO COMPLETE AND RETURN THE UPDATED APPLICATION FORM ON OR BEFORE FRIDAY 22nd 

SEPTEMBER, 2023 MAY RESULT IN THE HOUSING APPLICATION BEING CLOSED 
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